
-----Original Message----- 

From: Robert J. Yarbrough [mailto:robert@yarbroughlaw.com] 

Sent: Friday, April 28, 2006 3:46 PM 

To: AB93Comments 

Subject: Comments to proposed rulemaking, "Changes to Practice for
Continuing Applications...," Docket No. 2005-P-066 


 


Sirs: 

Attached are comments to the following rulemaking by the Pennsylvania IP
Forum in .pdf format: 


 


Notice of Proposed Rulemaking, Changes to Practice for Continuing
Applications...

71 Fed. Reg. 48 (January 3, 2006) 
Docket No. 2005-P-066 

If the file format is not suitable, please advise me. 

Robert J. Yarbrough, Attorney at Law 
www.yarbroughlaw.com 
phone (610) 891-0668 
fax      (610) 891-0655 

 
 

mailto:robert@yarbroughlaw.com
http://www.uspto.gov/cgi-bin/exitconf/internet_exitconf.pl?target=www.yarbroughlaw.com
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